
There is concern regarding ... 
 
-the apparent censorship of alternative views on the value and meaning of human life 
 
-the prescription regarding who has the right to advise pregnant women seeking help at a 
vulnerable stage. 
 
Current laws exist already regarding the areas of harassment, bullying or coercive behaviour 
 
 mentioned and are already applicable in all areas of human activity without additional and 
specific law 
 
 in this potential situation. 
 


